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March 11, 2025 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
My name is Phyllis Harris, and I serve on the Mount Holly City Council.  I am also a past board 
member of the North Carolina League of Municipalities.  I am writing to proudly express my support 
for Mayor Dwight Lake for Second Vice President of the North Carolina League of Municipalities. 
 
Having first been elected to public office in the early 1990s, I know the importance of having 
experienced public servants in leadership roles.  Mayor Lake has extensive experience in public office, 
including having previously served on the Mayodan Zoning Board, on the Mayodan City Council, and 
as Mayodan Mayor.  Not only has Mayor Lake served his local community by holding public office, 
but he has also volunteered his time as a board member to the Piedmont Triad Council of 
Governments, the Mebane Historical Museum Board, and the Rockingham County Economic 
Development Partnerships. 
 
I believe that these previous experiences make Mayor Lake an exceptional candidate for Second Vice 
President of the North Carolina League of Municipalities, and I am proud to offer him my support 
and endorsement for the position. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Phyllis Harris 
Mount Holly City Councilwoman 

David Moore, Mayor 
Lauren Shoemaker, Mayor Pro Tem  
Ivory Craig, Councilman 
Jeff Meadows, Councilman 
Bryan Hough, Councilman 
Kenneth Reeves, Councilman 
Phyllis Harris, Councilwoman 
Jonathan Blanton, City Manager 

 


